Week beginning 07/12/2020

The good work continues in year 5.

In maths most of the classes have started the new topic of ‘Converting units — weight’. It could be
the time to be a bit more practical.

In Our reading lessons we are continuing with the story ‘Pheonix’ by S F Said. We are now reaching
the part of the story where you don’t want to put the book down. It is a real page turner.

Literacy is all about writing an information text about the solar system. It is interesting to research all
of the different parts of the solar system — not just the planets.

All of the children across the school have made Christmas cards for elderly people across Luton.
These will be distributed to various care homes next week.

Thank you for reading this and enjoy the rest of the week.



